
 
Hello Lowell families and community,  

Thank you all for making the transition into this school year so smooth. Our students are amazing!  

Lundy parents, please be aware of the yellow painted curbs during drop-off.  Those are reserved for 
our van drop-offs, Parking in front of those curbs delays student drop-offs.  

Please check your ParentVue account!  This is vital as that is what we use to send home information 
regarding your student.  If you need help accessing your account, please call the front office at 
Lundy at 541.937.2105 or LHS at 541.937.2124.  

We currently have a few spots open in after school care.  If you need a spot for your child, please 
call the Lundy front office. 

Spirit week is happening all next week. Here are the themes for the week! 

Monday - Pajama Day: Show up in your most comfortable informal wear on pajama day.   

Tuesday - "White Lie" Day:  Come dressed as your favorite harmless falsehood.  Show up in a t-shirt 
that says, "I don't have a Stomping Grounds problem!" 

Wednesday - Barbie v. Ken Day:  America's most famous couple will be competing for the attention 
of our student body.  Come dressed for life in plastic. 

Thursday - Famous Duos Day:  Find a partner and send a message that you are inseparable by 
dressing as any famous combination. 

Friday - Lowell Spirit Day:  Show some school pride and plan on coming to the game that evening to 
support our Red Devils as they take on Waldport for homecoming night. 
 
High school students may attend Homecoming dance from 8:30-11:00p on Sept. 29th.  Tickets went 
on sale last week, and all guest request forms will need to be in by Monday Sept. 25th.  All students 
that wish to attend the dance must be passing all their classes.   

High school football fans traveling to Sherman County this Saturday the 23rd, for the 4:00pm game. 
Admission will be $4 for students and $5 for adults.  The field is just south of Moro off Hwy 97 on High 
School Loop Rd. and has ample parking.  They also offer bi-level “stadium” parking and encourage 
honking at appropriate moments during the game. Please help us thank Sherman County for hosting 
our neutral-site game by supporting their concession stand.  Their football team will be serving pulled 
pork sandwiches, pulled pork nachos, and other concessions food. The game will also be streamed 
on NFHS as well.  

Middle school and cross-country team photos will be taken on Thursday, September 28th, during 
practice. Please keep an eye out for the photo packet, which will be emailed to parents from TWA 
Photography, and make sure your child remembers their uniform. 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


